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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am a firm believer in empowering our children and for them to be part of our decision making process at 
school. Just this week I have had meetings about potential outdoor play equipment which has been 
requested by our pupils. Our Worship Group, School Council, Eco Committee, Anti Bullying Group and E-
safety Committee all have their say and indeed regularly educate their peers and staff in their area of 
expertise.      
 
We are trying to increase our links with the local community here at All Saints. We are proud to have: our 
Community Coffee Morning here at school on the second Wednesday of every month; our super play 
group who meet each Friday morning (see below) and Saturday Live @ 5.  If you have any other ideas of 
how we can become more involved in our local community, please drop us an email or pop in for a chat. 
 
PE KIT 
Sorry to nag, but there are a number of pupils who are not wearing/having our correct school PE kit. Could 
I ask you to please ensure that your child has the correct kit (please see below) in future. If this causes any 
issues, please contact me via the School Office. 
 

 Blue / White T-shirt  
 Blue / Black shorts (girls may wear a short skirt)  
 Sports Trainers Plus Black Plimsolls for KS1 
 Blue / Black Hoodie  
 Blue / Black Jogging bottoms  
 Spare socks (A new requirement) 

 
OPEN MORNING REMINDER 
A final reminder that our Open Morning this year is taking place on Saturday 19th October from 8:30 – 
10:30am. It will provide you the opportunity to chat with the staff, experience some classroom activities, 
explore our facilities and enjoy a bacon / sausage roll with a hot drink; the England v Australia Rugby match 
will also be shown on the big screen! It will be lovely to see as many of you as possible there.     
 

PLAY GROUP 

All of you parents / carers of pre-school aged children, please come along to our Bishops Caundle Play 

Group which meets in the school every Friday (term times only) from 9:30 – 11:00am. Next Friday is a 

special Halloween themed event with a prize for the best dressed family! This group is a great opportunity 

for parents / carers to socialise whilst the children take part in planned, supervised, learning based 

activities. PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD! 
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HAPPY HEALTHY YOU – SHERBORNE LIBRARY 
A free health and well-being event for the Sherborne area community is taking place at Sherborne Library 
on Thursday 14th November from 2:00pm – 6:00pm. Have a physical MOT, learn how you can keep you and 
your home safe, and find out what support is available in Sherborne. Drop in and see them!  
 
 
Regards, 
Nigel Roberts 
 
Letters Attached: 
 

 What’s on next Week W/C 21st October 2019 
 


